

Cavalier Johnson Mayor

Willie L. Hines, Jr. Secretary-Executive Director

Board of Commissioners

MEMORANDUM

Date: October 13, 2023

To: All HACM Public Housing Residents

Subject: Proposed revision to Public Housing Lease

Attached you will find drafts of proposed revisions to two documents:

Public Housing Lease

2. Resident Grievance Procedures

In accordance with federal regulations, the Housing Authority of the City of Milwaukee (HACM) is providing each public housing resident these documents so you can review these draft documents and have the opportunity for 30 days to provide written comments on the drafts.

You are not required to take any action at this time as these are only draft changes to the lease and grievance procedures.

Please provide any comments or feedback in one of two ways:

- 1. Via email to communications@hacm.org
- 2. Via mail to:

Attention Willie L. Hines, Secretary-Executive Director Housing Authority of the City of Milwaukee P.O. Box 324 Milwaukee WI 53201

All written comments on the proposed revisions to the public housing lease and the Resident Grievance Procedures must be received by Monday, November 27, 2023.



